
 

Arizona State University Green Gas Inventory  
 
To the STARS reporting committee,  
 
 

Gordian, formerly known as Sightlines, has worked with Arizona State University since fiscal year 2012. 
Since that time, we have conducted a comprehensive greenhouse gas inventory each year for all campuses. 
Our process includes internally verifying the data with our Gordian team of sustainability experts and having 
comprehensive reviews with Arizona State University’s sustainability team.  Therefore, we can certify the 
results of their greenhouse gas inventory for FY19, and this letter should be considered as such. If there are 
any questions, please feel free to reach out.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
Kelly Marchione & Duncan Ketel 


